January 26, 1971

Pr. Jaremiah Stamler

Executive Direcior

Chicago Health Research Foundation
Chicago Civic Center, Room &&.139
Chicago, Illinois 60602

Dear Jerry:
Congratulations on the Intersociety Report as reported in 28 December

Inte rnational Edition of Newsweek , one of the most forthwight things
I have seen in print.

Regards,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
HB/rs

Dictated from Geneva




